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Intervention by Ukraine

Mr. President,

Ukraine thanks Chile for presenting the National report. It conveys information on steady efforts and firm commitment of the Government of Chile to promote and protect human rights.

The Ukrainian delegation acknowledges Chile’s broader engagement with international mechanisms for the protection of human rights, including its active stance in this Council and fruitful cooperation with the OHCHR. 

We are pleased to note the progress achieved by Chile in promotion and protection of human rights of its citizens, in particular protection of the rights of women and ensuring gender equality, and commend the establishment of the Office of Undersecretary for Human Rights, the Office of Ombudsman for Children and the Technical Secretariat for Gender Equality and Non-Discrimination in the Supreme Court.
Ukraine recommends to the Government of Chile:

· to establish the NPM in compliance with all requirements under OPCAT;

· to ratify the OP to the Convention on the Elimination of all Forms of Discrimination against Women;

· to allocate sufficient financial and human resources to the Office of the Ombudsperson for Children;

· to take the necessary steps to speed up the adoption of the national legislation aimed at harmonization with ratified international instruments.
I thank  you, Mr. President.
